
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

WASHINGTON 
ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 

THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

X-6902 

June 2, 1931. 

Dear S i r : 

This i s t o inform you t h a t t he Fede ra l Reserve 

Board, having "been advised "by Mr. Walter L. Eddy t h a t 

"because of t h e c o n d i t i o n of h i s h e a l t h he w i l l he un -

ab l e t o resume h i s o f f i c i a l d u t i e s , has r e l u c t a n t l y 

accepted Mr. Eddy ' s r e s i g n a t i o n as S e c r e t a r y of t h e 

Fede ra l Reserve Board, e f f e c t i v e May 31, 1931, 

Very t r u l y y o u r s , 

E. M. McClelland, 
A s s i s t a n t S e c r e t a r y . 

TO ALL GOVERNORS AND FEDERAL RESERVE AGENTS. 
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